
From:   Walter Szczepanski   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 15, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1270-EX-ST-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Good morning, Mr. Young.

We have corrected the bandwidth to 50 MHz to be consistent with our requested operating frequency.

Thank you,
Walt Szczepanski


